5th July, 1949.

Dear S35irs,

Steamer "WOODLAND".

With referonce to your First Entry Repart
No. 9692, I shall be obliged if you will forward
copies of the approved hull plan, so that the case
may receive the necessary attention in this O0ffice.

I1f desired, these plans will be returned
to you in due course for your guldance in connection
wl th the sister shipe.

Yours falthfully,

Clerk to the
Classificatlion Committees

The Surveyors,
DUNDEE«
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